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 P-EBT Benefits for the 2022-23 School Year 

  

Your child may be eligible for 

Pandemic Electronic Benefit Transfer (P-EBT) 

School-aged students – in school 

 Attend a school that participates in the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) or the Seamless 

Summer Option 

 Submitted an application for educational benefits and are eligible for free or reduced-price meals 

 Experienced reduced access to school meals due to a COVID-19 impact 

School-aged students – virtual or homeschool 

 Attended a school that participates in the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) school after Jan. 

27, 2020 (or would have attended if old enough to enter school) 

 Attested that the child transferred to a homeschool or virtual option due to concerns about the 

COVID pandemic 

 Contacted their local school district to get a student identification number for each child 

 Submitted an application for P-EBT benefits for homeschool or virtual students to the local school 

and are eligible for free or reduced-price meals 

Contact your child’s school to complete an application for 

educational benefits 

Need more information 

 Visit P-EBT webpage at mn.gov/dhs/p-ebt  

 Submit questions at pebthelp.state.mn.us 

 Call 651-431-4608 or 833-454-0153 

o Monday-Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 

http://www.mn.gov/dhs/p-ebt
http://www.pebthelp.state.mn.us/

